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About us during the Covid-19 lockdown period: 
 
 

From this afternoon we are closing our doors to normal operations at our branches nationwide as 
per Government requirements. 

 
For those in our industry who are providing essential tyre services, you are may still be able to 

access our products. However we wish to play our part along with all New Zealanders and limit our 
staff movements in and out of our warehouses to the barest minimum. Please call your nearest 

branch to talk to someone about our capabilities to dispatch what you need.. 
 

If you are familiar with it, the best way is to try and place your order on our online platform. 
See www.patchrubber.co.nz.  We will at least see your order and can advise if it can be filled. 

 
Alternatively, phone your Patch Rubber rep directly on cell from the list below to see if they can 

help arrange the things you need. 
 

Over time it may become possible to collect items directly from our branch but this would need to 
be pre-organised with our staff and there will be protocol observed to avoid physical contact.  

Please do not come to our branch unarranged. 
 

Otherwise we will use our best efforts to get you your needs by whatever courier and transport 
services are available. 

 
Remember this service is for ESSENTIAL products only and our service levels are very limited by 

current circumstances. 
 
 

Jason Fenton: 021 973 138 
Mike Morton:  021 310 220 
Jay Ballinger: 021 574 450 
Tremayne Jones: 0272 312 021 
Brian Nant:  0292 477 876 
Tony Fitzgeorge: 0292 757 577 
Marty McCool: 0220 859 061 
Shane Pai:  0292 761 821 
Greg Wilson:  021 241 4777 
Steven Stark: 027 503 3666 
 

 
Stay safe and we look forward to seeing you all in April 


